

31st October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you all enjoyed a lovely half-term break?

I write to let you know that we have several warm winter coats at Victory which I am happy to give to families who would find them useful. Costs have risen so much and Christmas is approaching fast, so to help we thought we would let you know how we might be able to help.

We have sizes ranging from Age 11/12 to Age 16/17 for all genders.

If you would like your child to have a coat from us, please can you email me directly at n.palmer@ormistonvictoryacademy.co.uk BY FRIDAY 3rd NOVEMBER and let me know who it's for and the correct size. I will respectfully see your child/children myself and help them choose something appropriate. I will be discreet and I am happy to help personally.

We have a limited number of items, so it will be first come, first served - any coats remaining will be donated to the 50/50 sale at the Christmas Fair later in November.

Preparations are underway for our annual Christmas Shop to help our students give presents to their friends and family - we will share details with them regarding this soon. If you know of a company or family who can help to stock our 'shop' with more goodies, do email me and let me know - we always need more!

Have a lovely week.

Naomi Palmer - Principal

















